
9:00a-3:00p 

Tuesday, October 20, 2009 

The “DANCE” of  
Parent 

Professional 
Partnerships 

CESA 5 Portage 

http://www.cesa5.k12.wi.us/ 

and the 

CESA 5 RSN Regional Service Network 

http://www.collaboratingpartners.com 

http://www.dpi.wi.gov/sped/parent/html 

  Parents and Educators   
Sharing the Lead 

...opportunity 

  

parents  

professionals  

learn  

communicate  

enhance relationships... 



Parents and Educators Sharing the Lead 

WHERE:  CESA 5 Conference Room    

626 E Slifer St. Portage, WI  

(608) 742-8814 

WHEN:  Tuesday, October 20, 2009  

8:30 Check In,  9:00a-3:00p  

* Lunch will be provided.  
 

 

THERE IS NO COST TO ATTEND THIS 

WORKSHOP - However -REGISTRATION 

IS REQUIRED. 

 

TO REGISTER:  go to  

http://myquickreg.com/      

Enter your email and password. If you 
are not already a registered user, 
please click on ‘Not registered? Regis-
ter here.’ You update your information 
once. Then simply go to the events 
calendar and click on the Oct. 20th 
workshop date.   

This event is made possible 
through the support of CESA 5 
Early Childhood, Wisconsin State-
wide Parent Educator Initiative 
(WSPEI),  and Wisconsin Early 
Childhood Collaborating Partners 
Southern Region with assistance 
from the CESA 5 Regional Service 
Network. 

 

CONTENT QUESTIONS? 

Joan Rice (608) 742-8814  Ext. 325 

Brenda Yager  Ext. 260 or                  
Martha DeYoung  Ext. 255 
 

 

REGISTRATION QUESTIONS? 

Julia Jiannacopoulos,  

Program Assistant                     
(608) 742-8814Ext. 268 or  

jiannacopoulosj@cesa5.k12.wi.us 

 

   This workshop addresses State    

 Performance Plan Indicators:   

  Part C #2, #4, #8 

          Part B #6, #8, #12 and  

          Teacher Standard #10. 

The “DANCE” of  Parent Professional Partnerships 

DESCRIPTION: 

This workshop is an opportunity for 
parents and professional to learn to 
communicate more effectively.  We 
will address strategies to enhance 
parent/professional relationships. 

 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 

Parents, Early Childhood Special 
Education Teachers, Birth to Three 
staff, school Administrators, and 
Head Start staff. 

Teams are encouraged to attend. 


